
 

HB0387 

 

My name is Galen Muhammad, and I am the State Director for United 2A Collective. 

 

I am opposed to this reintroduced bill that was introduce just last year. 

 

This will only cost retailers extra money as many firearms and firearms accessories may 
be purchased from out of state and online. Our state has already lost firearms 
manufacturers. Now we are threatening the remaining gun stores and general sports 
stores. These increased costs to the retailers will certainly be passed along to the 
customers. It seems like this bill’s intent is to punish firearms owners for owning firearms 
and honing their proficiency with said firearms. 

 

Again, I stand in opposition to this bill. 

 


